CANCELLATION OF MEETING

Peachiree City Convention & Visitors Bureau
Regular Scheduled Meeting
Board of Directors
April 17, 2019
9:00 AM

The Peachtree City Convention & Visitors Bureau has cancelled the April 17, 2019,
regular meeting due to a lack of agenda items. The next regular meeting is
scheduled on May 15, 2019.



